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Important community notice

24 March 2020

Facility Status
Customer service centres Open but phone and email inquiries encouraged.
Visitor information centres Euroa Hub closed.

Nagambie VIC open for brochure access only. Phone or email 
inquiries encouraged.

Euroa Community Cinema Closed.
Maternal and Child Health 
Services

By appointment only.

Council meetings To proceed, with videolink services also provided.
Community funding  
programs

On hold.

Kerbside waste and  
recycling services

Occurring as normal.

Transfer stations Open.
Capital works Proceeding.
Road works Proceeding.
Building and planning  
applications

Proceeding.

Public toilets Open but some shortage of toilet paper supplies being experi-
enced.

Saleyards Proceeding, but general public not permitted. Buyers and key 
personnel only.

Libraries Closed.

The following measures are in place as of 25 March at 10am:

Social distancing must be practiced at all Council buildings and when using Council services. 
Community members are reminded of the need to frequently and thoroughly wash their hands 
and maintain good cough and sneeze hygiene at all times. 


